THE VILLAGE

Lisa Anthony called the September 1, 2016 Senior Commission meeting to order
at 1:10 p.m.

Members present: Kitty Greenwood, Mike Vallone , Ruth Schwab & Sheree
Victorian.

The minutes of the August 2016 meeting were reviewed by the members. Motion
by Ruth Schwab and seconded by Kitty Greenwood to accept the minutes as
presented. Motion carried and the minutes were accepted as presented.

St. Vincent DePaul report by Mike Vallone. Still have a lot of people coming in
for food and money. The bank accounts are low and the shelves are getting low on
food. Hope Thanksgiving donations will help rebuild their supplies.

American Legion report by Mike Vallone. Mike informed us that our Legion is
the largest in the area. They did memorial on September 11th. The pancake
breakfasts will start in October.

Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood. Kitty let us know that the Relay will be
combining with Elmwood Park and Norridge.

The Towers report by Sheree Victorian. Comcast may be going in the Towers at a
low cost to the residents. Sheree informed us about a program called Silver
Sneakers. It helps seniors be able to afford joining a workout center.

Lisa reported that the shred day went very well. There were about 100 cars that
dropped off stuff to be shredded. There were volunteers from the high school to
help. Reminded everyone about the blood drive on September 9th and that the
Fall Fest Parade will be on October 2nd,

The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lisa Anthony



